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Our Ladybird nursery children have 

settled beautifully into the Spring 

Term. The children are learning the 

nursery routines and expectations 

and are already on the way to       

becoming independent little learners. 

This week our focus in Ladybirds has 

been making friends and sharing 

books with each other.   

 

It is the first full week back in school this year and what a great 

week we have had! After school clubs are already up and        

running. Thank you once again to the teachers and support staff 

who  offer these after school clubs which are loved by the       

children. 

We would just like to remind you about the importance of       

children arriving to school on time. Please ensure that your child 

arrives at school for 8.30am every morning. 



Attendance 

If your child is going to be    

absent from school    

(including Nursery Children) 

Please make sure you   

Tel : 01606 593315 option 1 

Forest 

School   

Sessions  

The benefits are  

limitless and the 

children love 

every minute. 

 The children's motivation to  

explore and learn new skills  

outdoors is incredible. They   

develop social, emotional and 

physical skills, and their    

friendships shine through.  

Their smiles say it all—they 

should all be very proud.   

Caterpillar nursery 

children have 

been using the 

dinosaurs to 

make marks in 

shaving foam. 

Some children    

decided to use a 

car to make marks. One 

child said, “Look tracks!” 

and another replied, “Let’s 

go fast!”  

Two children watching from 

the play dough table then 

went to get cars and began 

making 

track 

marks 

in their 

play 

dough.  

Reading competition 
 

Please WhatsApp to 
07701 316490  photos 

of children reading 
bedtime stories. Add a 

caption of what the 
book is and why it was chosen. 
You could win book tokens to 

spend on books. Competition ends 
on 14th February. Please send in 

school hours only. 
 

Happy Reading! 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be  

found via our website.  

Next week will be Week 3. 


